NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION FULL WRITTEN EXPLANATION

Approval

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission voted to close the following meeting:

Thursday, November 29, 2018

10:00 a.m.

Briefing on Security Issues (Closed - Ex. 1)

The Commission voted 5 to 0 on September 25, 26 and 28, 2018, to close this discussion which is reasonably expected to involve classified information.

Attendance

- NRC Commissioners and members of their staffs
- Executive Director for Operations and members of her staff
- Representatives of Commission staff offices
- Representatives of other Federal Agencies

Contact Person for More Information

Denise McGovern, Office of the Secretary (301-415-0681)

Denise McGovern Office of the Secretary

Denisid Mosover

09/28/2018